
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Brown for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2017  

   

Question  Having been in touch with departmental officials following 

complaints received from residents over the quality of 

workmanship in relation to temporary pavement and road 

repairs in Drum Brae / Gyle ward, can the Convener confirm 

what plans are in place to ensure sufficient personnel are in 

place to ensure the Council ‘gets it right first time’ in order to 

deliver value for money for the City’s taxpayers? 

Answer   
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